June 8, 1984

Docket No. 50-305

Wisconsin Public Service
Corporation
ATTN: Mr. C. WN. Giesler
Vice President
Nuclear Power
Post Office Box 1200
Green Bay, WI 54305

Gentlemen:

This 1s to inform you that the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant has been selected
for an Emergency Response Facilities (ERFs) Appraisal in accordance with
Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737. The status of the Kewaunee ERFs have been reviewed

and appeared to be of sufficient completeness to allow us to perform this
appraisal.

Discussion between Wisconsin Public Service Corporation and NRC personnel has
established the week of July 9 through 13, 1984, as the most convenient time.
We will be notifying you with additional information on the details of the
appraisal in the coming weeks.

If you or your staff have any questions with regard to this appraisal, please
contact William Snell of my staff at 312/790-5513.

Sincerely,
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C. J. Paperiello, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Safety Branch

CC: D. C. Hintz, Plant

Superintendent

OMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

John J. Duffy, Chief
Boiler Section

Ness Flores, Chairperson
Wisconsin Public Service
Conmission

D.B.Matthews, EPB,OIE

E. F. Williams, EPB, OIE
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